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Dear Colleagues, 

We are pleased to welcome you to the EAA EUROREGIO Congress on Sound and Vibration to be 

held in Ljubljana, Slovenia, from 15 to 18 September 2010. 

The EAA EUROREGIO 2010 Congress is organized under the auspices of the European Acoustics 

Association (EAA), Alps-Adria Acoustics Association (AAAA), Slovenian Acoustical Society (SDA), 

Austrian Acoustics Association (AAA), Acoustical Society of Croatia (HAD), International 

Commission for Acoustics (ICA) and in cooperation with the Slovenian Society of Audio Engineering 

(SSAE), Slovenian Society for Non-Destructive Testing (SSNDT), University of Ljubljana (UL), 

Faculty of Mechanical Engineering (FS) and Laboratory for Technical Acoustics (LTA). 

A special feature of the EAA EUROREGIO is an integrated summer school for young researchers 

entitled "First Forum of Young Researchers in Acoustics”. It will be held prior to the congress at the 

same place as the Congress. Participants and young researchers attending lectures and the structured 

sessions connected with the topics of the summer school will receive a certificate with 2.0 ECTS 

credits. 

The EAA will also promote active participation of young researchers and students at the EAA 

EUROREGIO 2010 with grants and best paper awards.  

For details see the congress website: http://www.fs.uni-lj.si/sda/euroregio.htm.  

There are plenty of reasons to participate at the EAA EUROREGIO 2010 Congress & Exhibition, 

therefore the Board of the EAA, on behalf of the organizing and advisory committee, would like to 

invite you to submit a paper for inclusion in the Scientific Program and Congress Proceedings, and 

welcome you to Ljubljana in September 2010.  

Please help us by circulating this information to colleagues who may also be interested. 

We look forward to meeting you in Ljubljana. 
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